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Comments 

Recommendation (Request for Extension) 
On June 10, 2022, the Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”) issued an Action 

Request to the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) to review the Securities Acquisition 

Request with a due date of July 8, 2022. Subsequently, the Commission issued a second 

Action Request with an ASAP due date. On June 15, 2022, the Commission issued a Notice 

of Filing and Comment Period with a comment date of June 23, 2022. 

The Division is in the process of determining and requesting the information necessary to 

comply with the Commission’s request and finds that additional time will be required to 

complete this review. Therefore, the Division requests the Commission extend the due date 

to June 24, 2022. 

cc:   Phillip J. Russell, James Dodge Russell & Stephens, P.C. 
Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
   Chris Parker, Director 

Artie Powell, Manager 
Brenda Salter, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
Michael Healy, Utility Analyst 

Date: June 23, 2022 
Re: Docket Nos. 22-506-02, 22-066-02, 22-028-02, 22-030-03, and 22-031-03, 

Application of Deseret Generation & Transmission Co-Operative, Bridger Valley 
Electric Association, Dixie Power, Garkane Energy Cooperative, Inc., Moon 
Lake Electric Association, Inc., and Mt. Wheeler Power, Inc. for Authority to 
Issue Securities Related to Acquisition of the Ft. Pierce Gas Facility. 
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